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T h e  P a t t o n  F a m i l y
MISSIONARIES TO THE PHILIPPINE ISLANDS

   Dear Pastor and Church Family,


       I cannot believe how fast summer has flown by. It seems like just 
yesterday we set out for the west coast! Our family is doing well! God has 
kept us safe on the roads and met our every need beyond what we could 
imagine.

       We started August off in beautiful Washington state. God allowed us to 
present at several churches in the Seattle/Tacoma area. We then started 
making our way back across the country. One of our last stops before 
heading back east was Bible Baptist Church in Vallejo, CA. This church had a 
major impact on the Patton family. Over 4 generations attended the church 
years ago.One special opportunity I had was to preach behind the pulpit 
that my great-great-grandfather built over sixty-five years ago. It was such an 
honor, and I was overwhelmed with God's grace that night as we were 
allowed to present and minister to that church. 

    We were able to have an afternoon with the Marco family one more time 
before leaving the west coast. They are well, but they continue to pray for 
the Philippines to open soon! They look forward to the day that they can 
return to their ministry in Talisay. 

       We are now back on the east coast and had a few meetings in 
Pennsylvania towards the end of the month. We were grateful to spend a 
couple of weeks at home planning and repacking for our next journey. We 
will be traveling in the southern states for most of the fall. Our schedule is 
filling up, and we thank God for that. Our support is up to 49%! Thank you 
for your giving and your prayers. Your support means so much to us, and we 
continue to pray that God blesses your church for its sacrifice.

Serving the Lord with Gladness,


	 	 	 Nathan, Marissa, and Landon Patton


